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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

13th July 2020 

Universal Free School Meals for Key Stage 1 in September 2020 
 
As you may be aware, Universal infant free school meals (UIFSM) provides funding for all government 
funded schools to offer free school meals to pupils in Reception, Year 1, and Year 2.  
 

We are currently looking into how we can manage school lunch provision from September under current 
guidelines, and in order to prepare for this, we would appreciate knowing your lunch requirements 
should they have changed from the Spring Term.  
 

If you are changing your child’s meal pattern, please send an email to 
schoollunches@stdunstans.sutton.sch.uk by 12.00pm on Wednesday 15th July at the latest. 

 

• your child would like a school dinner 5 days a week or; 
• you will provide packed lunch 5 days a week or; 
• you will provide a packed lunch on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday and receive universal free 

school    meals on Wednesday and Friday. 
 

We really do need to emphasise the importance in remaining on the same meal pattern that you have 
selected for your child as the school will be catering for specific numbers and any wastage will have to be 
covered by the school budget. 
 
If for any reason your child will not be having a school dinner on a particular day you must let the 
school office know. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Rachel Mellor 

 
School Office 
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